
Dr Brenton Weintraub 

The entire membership of the North Dakota Vietnam Veterans Of 

America, 790 strong, support the building of a new Fisher House in 

Fargo. It would be a fantastic addition to an already fantastic facility. 

We would help you in any way possible to complete this mission. 

North Dakota VVA State President 

Dan Stenvold  


